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Dear Child Care Colleagues,

We would like to inform you that today, Toronto Public Health announced its updated COVID-19 student screening tool to prevent further opportunities for viral spread. Details about this update and TDSB’s implementation plan can be found on our website.

Should you have any questions about how this will be implemented at the school level, we encourage you to connect with the school Principal directly.

Sincerely,

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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